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Dear Parents/Carer, 

 

Key Stage 2 SATS 

 

Although we are only in January, thoughts start to turn to the Key Stage 2 SATs in 

May. This year the tests run from the 11th until 14th May. Below is a timetable for your 

information: 

Monday 11h May  English grammar, punctuation and 

spelling paper 1: questions 

 English grammar punctuation and 

spelling paper 2: spelling 

Tuesday 12th May  English reading 

Wednesday 13th May  Mathematics paper 1: arithmetic 

 Mathematics paper 2: reasoning 

Thursday 14th May  Mathematics paper 3: reasoning 

 

We would like to invite you to a meeting where you can hear more about the process 

and what we are doing to help the children prepare on Wednesday 18th March 2020 

at 3.15 pm in Laurel classroom. 

Thank you for your support, 

 

 

Ms Laura Kelsey 

Headteacher 
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